CEKC/KSCABC
Nov.11, 2013
LAC 10:00 AM

In attendance: Jan Stewart, Barb Sexton, Linda Williams, Mike Canon, Bruce Bolme, Brian Wanless, Johanna Roe and Alli Spino.
Guest: Josiah Obias, Sally Stillman, Debbie Pyle, Ray Thygesen and Linda Isaacson.
NEXT MEETING:  Dec. 9 @10 AM at LAC
If you are unable to attend please inform one of the officers.
Bruce made a motion to accept the minutes from the last meeting, Barb seconded, motion passed.  Jan to send minutes to Linda and she will send out with agendas.
Treasurers’ report –Barb made a motion to accept the report, Jan seconded, motion passed.
WGAP- Had appreciation dinner for and Brian received an award for all he does with Backpacks and other organizations.   YEAH!!!
Underwood Gardens-Sally Stillman is the representative for today.  This project has been in the works for 2 years, opened in May 2013 in the park.  They are going after grants and would like to use our EIN.  They have a 3-5 yr plan for expansion, have the county’s support and lots of partners.  Theme for 2014 will be “Literature in the Garden.”  They will be setting up an account at Sterling under the CEKC umbrella.  They will not be answering to the Community Council but will be partners/subcommittee. 
There was no motion made to allow use of our EIN, do we need one?
Small steps to Health and Wealth – 16 sign ups but only 4 attendees, but most called and said they would be at the next one.  Big Thank You to CEKC for the support.
Senior Living- Funds in 6 different funds, Brian to keep us appraised of growth.  Survey is finalized and ready for distribution.  Still need to talk to Sharon Carter about her office and what they can do to help get the survey out. 

LTPT Hot Spots-Brian has sent us the inventory sheet and if we would all talk to the businesses in our area in would be a big help.  Otherwise, progress is slow.
Education Summit- There will be a meeting Nov. 7 at the college.  The April meeting is getting to be huge.  Linda will keep us informed.
P2P  (Pathways to Prosperity) – formerly RsLAB-nothing new.  Linda to keep us posted. 
WABC – Nothing from Stephanie Bowman yet.
Specialty crop grant –Todd and Linda are working on probably having some workshops at the Home & Garden show (first weekend in May) Not sure this is right!
Grant writing workshop – Johanna to contact Robert Peterson on what date would work for him.


LPFM – Low Power FM- Group in Goldendale sent in application.

Board retreat- Will set date at next meeting

Josiah- can set up 9 emails linked to the website for board members at a cost of $300/year.  Brian made a motion to have Josiah do this, Bruce seconded, motion passed.  Business cards will then be printed for Brian and Linda, the remaining board members will have generic cards for CEKC.

We need to make sure Josiah gets all the community info for posting to the website.
IPad training – next class will be 2014.
White Salmon Horizons  money is still stalled.  Bruce to follow up

Parent Ambassadors Program – Looking to partner with CEKC in this endeavor.  See handout.
NIFI – Goldendale Community Garden received funding.

HUGS Fair – Is the 16th year and will be the first weekend in March.  Johanna to keep us informed.
